From: Dan Sweeney

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No to Northern Pass
Date: Saturday, November 4, 2017 8:48:13 PM

Dan Sweeney
11 Howard Lane
Newton, NH 03858

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

My family and | do not want the Northern Pass. Why anybody in their right mind would destroy the
natural beauty of New Hampshire for money is insane. Money comes and goes, the land is forever. | am
no tree hugger, just a lover of New Hampshire!!!

Sincerely,
Dan Sweeney
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